
 

 

The Perins MAT registered office:  
Perins School. Pound Hill 
Alresford. Hampshire. SO24 9BS 
Tel: 01962 734361  
school@perins.hants.sch.uk  
www.perins.net  

The Perins MAT, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales. 
Company number 07699705                         Printed on 100% recycled paper  

 
 

Sun Hill Junior School. Sun Lane.  
Alresford. Hampshire. SO24 9NB      
Tel: 01962 732801                 
adminoffice@sunhill-jun.hants.sch.uk 
www.sunhilljuniorschool.co.uk   

 
November 2022 

Physiotherapy – Friday 25th November 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Registered physiotherapists (Liam Newton and team) from the Winchester Health Clinic, will be 
making a half termly visit on Friday 25th November 2022 between 1530 and approx. 1740. If your child 
is suffering from a long-standing injury this is an opportunity to consider. 
 
The physiotherapists will attempt to identify the cause of the problem and prescribe remedial 
exercises. Appointments last for 20 minutes and a contribution of £10 (Payment via SCOPay) must be 
made once your appointment has been booked. 
 
You will be welcome to attend the appointment with your child – please park at Arlebury Park and 
enter the school site via the footpath entrance alongside the all-weather pitch. The venue is B1, the 
PE classroom in Evolution block. If this is not convenient, notes will be made for your perusal. A 
member of staff from Perins will attend the appointments. We have limited time slots so these 
appointments are first come first serviced. Please ensure you are available for any time slot between 
3.50-6pm.   
 
Please ensure that your child is wearing their PE kit, including shorts/undershorts, to enable a 
thorough examination.  
 
1/ This term Physio Sessions will be held on Friday 25th November from 3.30 pm to 5.40pm. We will 
be running these sessions in person with your child, parents are also welcome to attend.  

2/ Please complete this link to a Microsoft forms questionnaire: (once appointment has been 
confirmed with the PE department, thank you)  
 
3/ Once bookings are confirmed, our Finance Team will add this to SCOPay for payments to be 
made.  
 
 Any queries please email Mrs Cobb in the PE Office. cobb@perins.hants.sch.uk   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Whybro 
Director of Sport 
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